
Monday, December 2, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Let’s kick off the day with a little reminder about something super 
important: ACCESSIBILITY! We’re all about kindness and looking out for each other, 
right? So here are a few quick ways to make our school safer and easier to navigate for 
everyone: Elevators are for those who need them most! If your legs work just fine, take 
the stairs and leave the lifts for our friends who rely on them. It's like VIP parking—
reserved for the right reasons! Hallway heroes unite! Keep those floors clear. 
Backpacks, water bottles, or random clutter? They’re tripping hazards waiting to 
happen, especially for students with crutches or wheelchairs. Make way for 
wheels! When you see someone rolling or hobbling by, step aside. Think of it like a fast 
lane in a school hallway—help them cruise smoothly to class. Remember: a little effort 
from everyone means a whole lot of love and support for those who need it. So, let’s be 
the school that rolls with kindness and stands up for accessibility! 

 

 The Digital Media Academy’s ‘Youth Expo & Career Fair’ is on Saturday December 7th. 

This is a FREE event and an opportunity to learn about educational and employment 

options available in the Digital Media Industry. There will be representatives from post 

secondary schools and experts in Visual Effects, Animation, Film, Sound, Game Design 

and more!  DMA students will be available to talk about projects and will be guest 

speakers from Disney Animation, EA SPORTS and more!  JOIN US Saturday December 

7th from noon till 3pm at Argyle! 
 

 Hey Argyle! Are you looking to gain volunteer hours? Print your own custom t-shirts? 
Learn more about graphic design? Then Argyle’s Studio One34  is the perfect fit for you! 
Come by to room 134 on Fridays at lunch to meet the team! We hope to see you there! 
 

 Are you looking to find the perfect gift for someone in your life? Then come to the 
Winter Bazaar! On December 11th and 12th from 6:00 to 9:00pm the Argyle design club 
will be selling handmade gifts in the cafeteria! Items like leather journals, t-shirts, tote 
bags, and earrings will be available! Come check it out! 
 

 Argyle come check out you Senior Boys Basketball team tonight as they take on 

Rockridge in their season opener. Tip off is at 7:30pm, see you there. 

 

 Wednesday @ Lunch is time to celebrate.  The entire school is invited to the cafeteria to 
celebrate the SR Boys Soccer Provincial Championship win and banner raising. Meet the 
team and be part of the banner raising. 
 

 Reminder tomorrow is review and completion and there are no regular classes. 
 


